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Greetings, Commodores!  Midterms are upon us, but that
shouldn't stop you from having a little fun on campus this

semester! Join us for the Spring Break Send-Off on the 7th of  
March where we will have cotton candy, popcorn, snow

cones, T-shirts, and fun activities What are these activities?
Come see what our clubs on campus have in store for you!

And if sweets aren't your thing, we'll have Pressed, Salty
Chef, Thai Fusion Express, and Getchewabox available for

purchase.
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The next SGA business meeting will be March 28th at 12:30 PM on the 3rd
Floor in SUW Seminar Room. Committee and Eboard meetings are
12:30PM in the SGA room every Tuesday. Club representatives are
expected to be at the majority of these meetings to give a club report.
Come on by and communicate with us, the SGA is always looking for ideas
and ways to improve life on campus for the students, by the students!

SGA ANNOUNCEMENTS
We are looking for volunteers regarding Habitat for Humanity! Assist your

community in joining hands with your fellow students and faculty to build
homes for those in need! The latest date is Mar. 25th 9:00AM-3:00PM, but

dates may change. Please email tgilmore1@gulfcoast.edu for more
information. 

Election season is coming up! March 1-24 SGA officer positions will be open
to anyone who qualifies. Come by the SGA room in the SUE for more
information and/or to run for a position. Voting will be open to all students
throughout Mar 27-30, and the newly elected Executive Board will be
announced on Mar 31st. A scholarship of $1,400 per semester will be
rewarded to the winners through the duration of your term(s). Goodluck,
Commodores!

Midterms are upon us now and in these potentially stressful
times it is apparent that our mental health is just as important
as our studies! But how do you keep both in check
simultaneously? Join Leigh Bailey in her free seminar, New
Beginnings, where she talks about ways to prioritize your
mental health while staying on top of your classes. The next
meetings will be in March on the 7th and 21st at 12:30PM
located at Sue 10, behind the staircase in the cafeteria.

STUDENT ANNOUNCMENTS
Important information a busy student just might need to know about!

The water fountain in SUE has been fixed! Hydrate or
migraine! You can find this oasis next the Game Room,
or behind the staircase in the cafeteria. In other news,
the Commodore has been released into the public eye
and has soared to heights never before seen! How far
will they go! Refer to our athletics page on the GCSC
website for dates and times for our basketball games
for a chance to meet this enchanting mascot!
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